LCIF South Report for 8-7-21 Cabinet Meeting via zoom
 At this time there has been no request from our DG for any emergency funding for our district because of fires. Our district has on going fires which have caused problems for our community members, but perhaps the need has not reached a level which requires the need of a grant.
LCIF is responding to emergency needs around the world from fires, floods, landslides, or many other things. The need for funds is always there, so please encourage clubs, members, and community members to support our foundation.
Last year for the south of the district we donated $10,100 and for the north we donated $8975.81. The north donations are in US funds, therefore our Canadian clubs provided close to, or a little more than those in the south. Thank you to all who have supported our foundation.
